
CITY OF NORMAN 
RECEPTION HONORING COUNCILMEMBER CHAD WILLIAMS 

MINUTES 
 

September 9, 2014 
 
The City Council of the City of Norman, Cleveland County, State of Oklahoma, attended a City of Norman 
Reception Honoring Councilmember Chad Williams at 5:00 p.m. at the Norman Municipal Building on the 
9th day of September, 2014, and notice of the reception was posted at the Municipal Building at 201 West 
Gray 48 hours prior to the event.  The reception was open to the public and those who attended were there 
to honor Councilmember Chad Williams who is moving to Ohio.  Although this reception was not a 
regularly scheduled meeting of Council a quorum of Council was present; therefore, a summary of the 
reception was recorded as required by the Open Meeting Act. 
 
  PRESENT:   Councilmembers Robert Castleberry, Greg 

Heiple, Stephen Holman, Jerry Lang, Lynn 
Miller, Chad Williams, Clint Williams, 
Mayor Rosenthal 

 
 ABSENT: Councilmember Greg Jungman 

 
Members of Council joined members of the community to wish Chad Williams good luck and best wishes 
for the future.  The reception adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
__________________________________   ____________________________________ 
City Clerk       Mayor 


